
 S.S. SEWARD INSTITUTE ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 
P.O. BOX 506 

Florida, NY 10921 
 

May 01, 2024 
 
Dear Alumni Association Member, 
 
This year we welcome into the association the members of the graduating class of 2024. This year 
marks the 128th anniversary of the first graduating class of S.S. Seward Institute as a public school. 
 
We also want to honor and recognize the 50-year graduates of the Class of 1974: 
 
Michael Andryshak   Gary Janiak    Barbara Pawliczak Fraser 
Stephen Brown   Roxanne Janiak Werner  Richard Pawliczek  
Joseph Cacheiro Jr.   Barbara Jones    Gary Stopa 
Wendy Czarnowski Corter  Irene Kessler    Gregg Stopa 
Chris Czvik    Gail Kujawski Weslowski  Anthony Stramiello Jr. 
Gerald Doty    Mary Larkin Grove   Gerard Weslowski 
Sherald Doty Brown   Stephanie Maresco Stopa  Philip Wheeler 
Margaret Emerson Doty  Barbara Mesnica Messina  Janet Wilson 
Waverly Gorish   Debra Murch Jordan   Lorraine Wood Heidorn 
Patricia Grzyb Nixdorf  Linda Myruski Pawelczak  Stephen Wood 
John Harter Jr.    Thomas Myruski   Kevin Yungman  
Linda Harter    Brian Paul    Holly Zeese 
 
Deceased: George Arkel, William Roe Jr., Linda Rose, Eileen Smyth 
 
Unfortunately, we will not be having a dinner this year, but we are hopeful that we will be able to 
resume our annual Alumni dinner next year.  
 
We Need Your Support 
 
This year the Association will be awarding more than 15 scholarships and awards totaling more than 
$11,000. Without your support we will not be able to continue to give out these awards for our 
graduates. Please consider purchasing the enclosed raffle ticket or using the enclosed form to make a 
voluntary contribution to the Association. The funds received from the raffle tickets and your donations 
go directly to fund these scholarships and awards. 
 
Nominate an Athlete for the Hall of Fame 
 
Please use the enclosed form to nominate a graduate for the Seward Alumni Association Athletic Hall 
of Fame.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
The Seward Alumni Association Executive Committee 


